
 

 
Shari Lynn Spratt  
Supervisor 
Regulatory Proceedings 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

August 26, 2016 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
           Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement  
           Town of Wasaga Beach (“Township”)                                            
 
As the Franchise Agreement between the Town of Wasaga Beach  and Enbridge 
is set to expire on May 27, 2017, Enbridge wishes to apply to the Ontario Energy 
Board (the “Board”) for an order granting approval of a new franchise agreement 
with the Township.  
 
Enclosed please find two paper copies of the following: 
 
• The aforementioned application; 
• Schedule A – A map showing the location of the Township; 
• Schedule B – The current Township by-law 97-26 and franchise agreement 

dated May 27, 1997;  
• Schedule C - The Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity with the 

Township dated November 3, 1989 (EBC190);  
• Schedule D – The signed letter of resolution from the Township dated  

August 11, 2016, the form of the by-law, and the proposed franchise 
agreement. 

 
The application has been filed through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System (“RESS”).  The confirmation number has been included in the 
package. 
 
Enbridge looks forward to receiving the direction from the Board in this matter. 
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The contact information for this matter follows below: 
 
Town of Wasaga Beach  
30 Lewis Street  
Wasaga Beach, Ontario  L9Z 1A1 
Tel:   (705) 429-3844 
Fax:  (705) 429-6732 
Attn:  Holly Bryce 
          Clerk/Manager of Corporate and Strategic  
          Initiatives 
 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Head Office) 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto, Ontario  M2J 1P8 
Tel:  (416) 495-5499 or 1-888-659-0685 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email:  EGDRegulatoryProceedings@Enbridge.com 
Attn: Guri Pannu 
          Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Regional Office) 
101 Honda Blvd.  
Markham, Ontario  L6C 0M6 
Tel:  (905) 927-3184 
Attn:  Tom Jedemann 
          Senior Manager, Operations 
   
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
[original signed] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor, Regulatory Proceedings 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Guri Pannu – EGD, Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
 Tom Jedemann – Sr. Manager, Operations  
 Mark Wilson – Municipal Affairs 
 


